Ad Hoc Governance Committee Meeting, March 15, 2023 4:00 pm, Zoom
Minutes
In attendance: Carol Bradley, David Dietrich, Jamie Doggett, Lynda Grande, Mary Hernandez, Carla Homstad (chair), and staff member Kim Anderson.

Carla Homstad began the meeting by stating that the primary purpose of the ad hoc committee was to make recommendations to the full board regarding standing committees. Committee members discussed the suggestion (from Mary Hernandez) that they create a board calendar so that current and potential board members could see various committee workloads and when attendance was expected. The committee discussed the possibility of disbanding some committees and Mary explained the difference between operational and governance activities. Committee members discussed whether there was a need for a resource development committee. Mary noted that many boards have only three standing committees – governance, executive, and finance – with subcommittees and ad hoc committees stemming from those. David and Mary clarified that the executive committee takes care of business that emerges between board meetings. Carla wrapped up the meeting by asking all committee members to take a look at the draft ad hoc governance committee charter that will be saved in the board portal and add documents and thoughts within the next week. The committee will meet in two weeks.

The meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm. 

